
November 2019 

 

Dear High School Guidance Counselor: 

Amherst Pediatrics is pleased to announce the continuation of the Emlen H Jones Memorial 

Scholarship named after our founding father. Dr. Jones served as Managing Partner from 2000 

until his sudden passing in January 2015. His legacy of medical excellence, commitment to his 

patients, passion for the environment, pioneer of energy sustainability and BIG presence in the 

lives of those he met will never be forgotten.  

Amherst Pediatrics will award two or more college scholarships to qualifying applicants. Each 

applicant must meet the following criteria: 

 Must be a patient of Amherst Pediatrics 

 Must show Academic Achievement  

 Participate in Community Service  

 Proven Leadership Qualities 

 Intention of attending a 2 or 4-year College with a planned study of 

Science, Energy Sustainability or Medicine 

 

The scholarships will be awarded to students to help defray the cost of tuition, books, fees and 

supplies. To be considered by the Scholarship Committee please complete the attached 

application, provide a Transcript and an Essay about yourself and your interest in the Science, 

Energy Sustainability or Medical fields. Applications can also be found on our website 

www.amherstpeds.com 

 

Applications must be postmarked by April 17, 2020 and should be mailed to:  

Amherst Pediatrics 

c/o Scholarship Committee 

31A Hall Drive, Suite 2 

Amherst, MA 01002 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.amherstpeds.com/

